
	

	

May 15, 2017 
 
Contact: Detective Tucker 
Office (573) 884-4495 
Email: tuckerkl@missouri.edu 
 
Request for Assistance: 
 
The University of Missouri Police Department needs your assistance in identifying the male and 
two females seen in the photographs below.  All three individuals were involved in the fraudulent 
use of credit devices stolen from the MU Keene Medical Building on 04/27/2017.  The suspects 
are believed to have been traveling in an early to mid - 2000’s, dark red or maroon Chrysler 
Town and Country minivan.    
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